Executive Summary
Topic: Special Education Computer Purchase
Committee Date:  May 28, 2013
Summary

The Special Education Department would like to purchase $130,000 worth of computers to replace computers that would most benefit special education students in classrooms throughout the district.  
The Technology Department has received 3 quotes based on the COSTARS state contract and GovConnection can provide the most computers at the cheapest rate.  

Funding will be from the Special Education budget.
Recommended Motion

That the Board of School Directors approves purchase of 209 computers for the amount of $129,789 to GovConnection through COSTARS pricing.  
